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Galloway Township, NJ- Confused by the new health care law? Many are. The Affordable 
Care Act Forum on Tuesday, Nov. 12, 2013 sets out to answer your questions and more.  

Sponsored by Stockton College’s William J. Hughes Center for Public Policy and the School of 
Health Sciences, the free public forum will include explanations of the Affordable Care Act, 
impact upon individuals and small businesses, a question-and-answer session and an 
opportunity to learn about enrollment from experts. 

“The Affordable Care Act may be the most significant health care policy initiative in the United 
States since Medicare,” said Dr. Bess Kathrins, interim dean of the School of Health Sciences. 

The forum starts at 4:30 p.m. at the Campus Center on the Galloway Campus of The Richard 
Stockton College of New Jersey. 

Speakers include: New Jersey State Sen. Jim Whelan, D-2nd, Steven Blumberg, senior vice 
president and executive director of AtlantiCare Health Solutions, and Justine Ceserano, New 
Jersey state director for Enroll America. 
 
In addition: 

• Information about enrollment from trained experts will be available; 
• Light refreshments will be served; 
• Registration is requested - send an email to acaforum@stockton.edu 

 
More information can be found at www.stockton.edu/ACAforum 
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